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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 
 
HEAVY RAIN HITS INDIAN PORTS  
 

November 16, 2020, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised that the Indian Ports of Tuticorin and Chennai are experiencing heavy rain causing 
flooding. The heavy rain is expected to continue until November 18.  

It is reported that CFS and container yards are flooded, affecting receiving and stuffing operations and 
causing challenges for port staff and Customs officials to reach the CFS.  

We will continue to monitor the situation and send additional updates as needed. If you have any further 
questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL Logistics office. 

 
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics 


